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Mr . Neil Hanes 
6( Birch Lane 
Flm\'er Hill 
Ne\-v York, 11030 

Dec r Tvlr. Hanes : 

June 7, 1971 

r1r. Richard Gregory infonned that you do 
not wish to sponsor the Side Altar which was 
yo r original plan for ~ 25,000 and tllat e 
are f r e e to give the sponsorship to someone else. 

Pl ease be informed that we are crediting youn 
\vi h $5,250 paid by you so far as a donation 
t o t he Project. 

I wish to aake this oppor·tuni t y to thank you 
fo r t is and your past generous contributions 
to the Cathedral Project. 

liith k ind personal regards, I remain, 

Sincerely yours, 

Haik Kavookjian 

HK:bp 


